San Antonio, Texas,
May 11th, 1925.

Mr. . T. C. Bauragarten,
03T Director,
Schulenburg, Texas.

Dear Mr. Daumgarten:

Thanks for y?u_rs of the 9th.  Those letters | put out
were intended as” friendly constructive criticism. f they

do not got results something sharper may. | enclose editorial
the Beaumont Enterprise published the day of the bridge open-
ing, which please return.

| have aslced Will Lea of Orange what lie could do. If you
will get busy between Houston and San Antonio, as you suggest,
I will get in the car and go thru West Texas.

V/ith kindest regards, | am

Sincerely,

H. B. Ayres,
OST Managing Director.

HBA/b
enc. ed.



